
 

                         Greenville Beautification Committee Meeting Minutes 

May 18, 2017 

 

Committee Members Present: Deb Spratt,  Maggie Bickford,  Rick Miller, Jim Lambert, Adam 

Mueller, Cookie Shameiri, Christine Johnson, Kim Duthie, Muriel Pelletier 

 

Discussion:  

 Meeting called to order.  Minutes of the joint meeting between the Committee and the Selectmen on 

May 10th were discussed and accepted. 

 Plot owners updated the group on status of clean up on their properties. 

 Invoices will be created at Mason Brook Nursery to cover the purchases of plants and mulch.  

Committee members will show their Committee business cards (passed out by Deb) to prove 

authorization.  If you purchase materials at other vendors, bring the receipts to the meeting for 

submission for reimbursement.   Christine will inquire if Amazing Flower Farm would like to 

participate. 

 Mulch delivery will take place on June 5th.  Maggie will pick up the first load at 8:45 and deliver to 

Main Street.  In the event of rain, we will deliver on June 10. In the event you cannot make either date, 

please e-mail Maggie with a good date for you. 

 Please review the web page on the GreenvilleNH.org site and e-mail Deb with corrections and/or 

suggestions for changes. 

 Property on hill with chain link will be referred to as Lehtinon Hill for the purposes of discussion at the 

committee meeting. 

 The contact list was reviewed.  Copies of the revised list will be distributed at the next meeting. 

 The number of whisky barrels purchased was actually four so there is one more available if anyone 

wants it for their plots. 

 

Items for inclusion on Agenda for Next Meeting:  

-Dog Poop post pricing and ordering information 

Adjournment 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm.  The next full committee meeting will be at 6:30pm on June 8th. 

Minutes submitted by: Maggie Bickford 



 

Approved by:  


